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No new taxes! We are already facing many challenges paying our bills in this 

economy let alone adding new taxes. There has got to be a different solution than 

taxing the citizens that are working hard to pay the already increasing tax rates in 

Oregon. Repealing measure 110 would certainly help in the aspect of public safety. 

Instead of creating new taxes create solutions for the already present and growing 

problems our state is facing.  


